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1st May 2023 
Dear Year 6 Parents 
 
Your child has been working extremely hard in preparing for their SATs exams which are 
taking place soon.  We have very much as a school focused on both your child’s academic 
abilities as well as constantly being mindful of their well being.  We will continue to 
support the children in performing to the best of their ability and reaching their potential. 
 
We aim to make sure the children approach the tests in a calm manner.  In the final few 
days before the tests, the children will be practising core skills as well as consolidating 
knowledge on exam techniques.  There will be no homework set during SATs week.  Yoga 
will begin next week and is funded for Year 6 to support them at this time.  Pupils will 
require their PE kit in school everyday next week. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for their support this year.  If 
you wish, during testing days, your child can come into school at 8.25am where we will be 
serving breakfast snacks in the staffroom. If you feel this would benefit your child then 
please arrive via the front office entrance at 8.25am.  This is optional and children may 
arrive at the normal time, if they prefer, 
 
The test timetable is as follows: 

Tuesday 9th  May Wednesday 10th 
May 

Thursday 11th May Friday 12th May 

9.30am SPAG 
(45 min) 

9.30am Reading  
(1 hour) 

9.30am Maths 1 
(30 min) 

9.30am Maths 3 
(40 min) 

11am Spelling 
(15 mins) 

 11am Maths 2 
(40 min) 

 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate in asking. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Wall 
Deputy Head 

mailto:glazebury_primary@warrington.gov.uk
http://www.glazebury.eschools.co.uk/

